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 Letter No: 095/2023 

 
 
13th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Families, 

FEED Collection 
  
This week, with help from STEP (A Christian outreach charity), we are collecting food 
and toiletry items to support Verso Care.  This includes an emergency food bank called 
FEED as well as other projects such as Bridge, Refuel and Kit.  
 
The collection started on Monday 11th December and will continue to Friday 15th 
December. It will be a house competition and students have been asked to bring non-
perishable items to morning registration, ideally in a bag and labelled with their form.   
Christmas treats are welcome in addition to the more essential products, and all 
donations received will go to people in our community in need of support. 
 
If you would like to find out more about Verso Care initiatives, please visit 
www.verso.church/verso-care where you can find details about support provided and 
how to access it should you wish. 
  
Thank you in advance for your support of this worthwhile project. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ollie Lacey 
Director of Learning: PRE  
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